November 21, 2023

Dear Caledonia Community Schools Community,

As we approach the holiday season, we are filled with gratitude for our remarkable Caledonia
Community Schools (CCS) community. It's truly heartwarming to see the dedication and hard
work of our students, educators, coaches, and support personnel each day. We have so much
to be proud of, and we are thankful for the excellence that CCS consistently demonstrates.

We are also appreciative of the support our community has shown to our students, teachers,
staff, and administrators. Your continued encouragement and involvement in our district make
all the difference. This holiday season we want to take a moment to once again express our
deepest gratitude for your ongoing commitment and for being an integral part of the CCS family.

Our staff also deserves special recognition for their outstanding efforts. Their creativity,
innovation, and dedication to delivering high-quality educational experiences are truly
commendable. The love, kindness, and respect they show to every student exemplify the core
values of our district. We have much to be thankful for as we witness their unwavering
commitment to our students’ growth and well-being.

As a reminder, our district offices and schools will be closed for the Thanksgiving holiday
starting on Wednesday, November 22, 2023, and will resume normal business hours on
Monday, November 27, 2023. We hope our entire CCS family will enjoy the extra time to
reconnect with loved ones.

We'd like to extend our warmest wishes to you all this Thanksgiving. May your holiday be filled
with joy and safety. We look forward to finishing 2023 on a high note when our staff and
students return, ready to embrace new challenges and opportunities.

Happy Thanksgiving, and as always, “Go Scots!”

With heartfelt gratitude,

CCS Administration



